
Date: 20.4.2017 

Dear Sir, 

SUBJECT: Invitation to attend Training session on GST: Migration procedure and what will happen if 

not migrated. 

Now that President of India has signed the enactment of GST and the work is on for making the 

rules, it has become evident that Notification shall be issued shortly.  

There are many actions are to be taken at your end in limited time available. 

As per statistics available with the Department the percentage of dealers who have migrated to GST is 

poor. 

The Central Excise Customs and service tax department have taken upon themselves to enlighten and 

educate the dealers about Migration to GST Regime. Status on date is that the GST shall be notified 

before July 2017. 

The Customs Central Excise and Service tax department in association with Merchants Chamber 

are organising an educational and Training Session on the above subject at 11:00 AM on Tuesday 

the 25
th

 April 2017. 

We understand that many Traders and Industrialist still have many questions as regards to the above and 

they shall wish to have answers. 

We invite you and your friends and all others who shall like to attend this seminar and avoid going into 

GST Regime without proper information. 

In order to serve this cause of Industry and Trade, we invite all and any one would like to participate and 

benefit. 

Collector Customs and Central Excise and Service tax along with his team shall be present on the 

occasion. 

We shall be obliged to have your confirmation of participation. 

Thanking you and with regards 
  

For Merchant’s Chamber of Uttar Pradesh 

 

Arvind Kumar Sinha 

Secretary 

Merchants Chamber of Uttar Pradesh 

14/76, Civil Lines Kanpur 

Mobile 9838399888 
www.merchantschamberup.com 
 

http://up.com/

